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Purpose of report 

1. This paper seeks your approval to consult with a limited number of agencies, and with Ministerial 

colleagues and Coalition partners, on the enclosed draft Cabinet paper, proposing that New Zealand 
withdraw from the Open Government Partnership (OGP). 

Recommended Action 

We recommend that you: 

a agree that a proposal to withdraw from the Open Government Partnership be made to Cabinet at 
their meeting on 22 April 2024  

b agree that Te Kawa Mataaho Public Service Commission (the Commission) consult with the 

Department for the Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC), Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade (MFAT), 
Treasury and Department of Internal Affairs (DIA) on the enclosed draft Cabinet paper in parallel with 

your office consulting with Ministerial colleagues and Coalition partners 

 Agree/disagree 

c agree to proactively release this briefing once final decisions on OGP membership have been made. 

Agree/disagree 

 
 

Hon Nicola Willis 

Minister for the Public Service 

Approval to consult on draft Cabinet paper proposing New Zealand withdraw from the 

Open Government Partnership  
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8. As you have previously noted (2024-0040 refers), MFAT has advised that while there may be bilateral 

risks associated with withdrawal, as with an exit from any grouping, these can be appropriately 

managed. 

9. The primary risk of withdrawal is domestic and international criticism from OGP, civil society 
stakeholders and the media. This is likely to focus on a perceived weakening of New Zealand’s 
commitment to open government rather than OGP’s lack of effectiveness. Much of New Zealand’s 
success and reputation as an open democracy has stemmed from work initiated prior to or outside 

OGP, and that would continue. 

Next steps 

10. The proposed timeline for consultation and next steps is outlined in the table in paragraph 6. 

11. We are available to discuss the draft Cabinet paper and timeline for consultation with you and your 

office. We will provide talking points prior to Cabinet meeting. 

 

 

 




